4.11 (v)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Safety measures for King and Main streets.

From: Sheryl Boblin

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:08 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Safety measures for King and Main streets.

Good morning,

| am writing in response to safety concerns on King and Main streets in Hamilton. The recent incidents involving
pedestrians and automobiles have highlighted the necessity for increasing measures to promote safety on these busy
streets. Possible interventions might include lowering speed limits, imposing no right turns on red lights, and converting
the traffic flow to two-directional.

Sheryl Boblin



